
Opportunities for student involvement and leadership 

 

Women in Computer Science (WICS) 
The purpose of the Women in Computer 
Science organization is to support and 
encourage women who are in technical 
majors, give them opportunities to learn 
outside the classroom, and build a strong 
supportive community. 
 

 

Appalachian Society for 
Computing, Informatics, and Innovation 
(ASCII) 
ASCII is a computer science club 
dedicated to creating a community for 
fresh and experienced CS majors, as well 
as anyone interested in Computer Science. 
Additionally, ASCII works to expand the 
CS skill set of its members, and assists 
in finding opportunities for them.  
 

 

 

Linux @ App  
Linux club is a group of open source 
advocates who enjoy discussing all things 
Linux. We have weekly meetings on 
Wednesday nights in which people of all 
skill levels are welcome. Our meetings 
often include relevant discussions of new 
technologies and provide opportunities to 
discuss members’ questions and concerns 
with their current computing 
environments. 

 
 

Programming Contest 
The ACM International Collegiate 
Programming Contest (ICPC) is a 
multitier, team-based, programming 
competition operating under the 
Association for Computing Machinery(ACM). 
In 2018, an ASU team competed at the ACM 
Regional Contest at Duke University. The 
team earned 5th place at the site 
and ranked 21st among more than 160 
teams. 
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MAGIC Capture the Flag Cybersecurity 
Competition 
MAGIC is working to close the gap of 
needed cybersecurity professionals by 
increasing students' interest in 
cybersecurity. In 2018, six ASU students 
competed in the MAGIC competition earning 
an impressive 6th place among the 46 
participating teams.  

 
 

Video Game Development Club (VGDC) 
VGDC is a club for software developers 
interested in learning the technologies 
used by game developers and applying that 
knowledge to the development of new video 
games.  
 

 
 

Association of Information Technology 
(AITP)  
AITP provides students with opportunities 
to develop friendships and contacts at 
all levels of AITP and the Information 
Technology industry as well as 
opportunities to attend National and 
Regional Conferences. 

 
 

Nerd Network 
Nerd Network is a club dedicated to 
helping folks with all kind of nerdy 
hobbies and interests find other friendly 
people who like the same things. Nerd 
Network hosts several nerdy themed events 
throughout the year as well as a free one 
day convention on campus called NerdCon. 
 


